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10th November 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 Victorian Day  
 
To celebrate the end of the Year 6 History topic of Victorians, we will be holding a Victorian 
Day on Friday 15th December. 
 
Many of our Christmas traditions come from this time, so we will be learning about those 
traditions such as Christmas cards, Christmas trees and Christmas crackers. The day will be 
spent doing many art and craft activities. 
 
The children are welcome to come into school dressed up in Victorian clothes, if they wish.  
 

 
 
There are quick and easy tips for making a Victorian costume: 
 

• Wear a long dress or skirt and top. 
 

• Wear shorts and a t-shirt with some mascara or eyeliner to dirty the face. 
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• Cut the hem of an old pair of trousers. 
 

• Find a posh hat to wear or a flat cap. 
 

• Wear school shoes, sandals, old boots or plain black trainers. 
 
We look forward to having a great Victorian Christmas celebration with the children. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

H.Roberts      

   
Mrs Roberts     Mrs Baker 
Owl Class Teacher    Nightingale Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 


